
George Krzywicki 
62 W 58th Street 
New York, N.Y. 
El dorado 507166 
 
June 14, 1953 
 
Dear Profesor Mora, 
It was a great pleasure for me to read your excellent article about Bochenski and 
Łukasiewicz in the Polish Magazine Kultura. 
As I, myself, am a philosopher and belong to he same school you spoke of, I would like 
very much to meet you. If you happen to be in New York, which is more probable than 
my coming to Bryn Mawr, please give me a call. 
 
Sincerely yours,  
[Signatura] 
 


